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The Grayson County Detention Center investigated 27 PREA-reportable incidents in the
calendar year of 2022.

Sixteen allegations were determined to be unfounded following investigative procedures.

Nine allegations of unsubstantiated harassment were alleged to have occurred, resulting in
minor disciplinary action being taken.

Two other allegations were reported to have occurred at other facilities, and referred
accordingly for further investigation.

Agency Efforts

The Grayson County Detention Center continues to make every effort to educate staff,
volunteers and inmates on PREA issues. Our reporting methods remain unchanged from
previous years and all inmates are provided upon intake with PREA reporting information. The
Grayson County Detention Center has implemented updated screening tools, training and
educational materials for both, employees and inmates. '

The Grayson County Detention Center, pursuant to Federal and State statutes, successfully
completed our PREA Audit in November, 2022. Final Audit Report (PDF) is available upon
request.

Recommendations

The agency should maintain and possibly increase inmate education efforts in line with the
agency’s goals with regard to PREA. Staff training should continue to exceed recommended
levels to further enhance the agency’s ability to combat sexual abuse and harassment.
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